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Dear Towson University,  
 
Sheppard Pratt will begin necessary infrastructure work on its Towson hospital 
campus, resulting in road closures that will impact traffic patterns for the next 18 
months. Work will be completed in a multi-phase approach, with Phase 1A and 1B 
beginning April 29 and concluding on December 2, 2024. This phase will 
encompass the following road closures and changes to campus access: 
 

 Campus View Dr. at Osler Dr. will be closed (April 29 – October 1) 

 Part of Campus View Dr. and Pratt Dr. at Osler Dr. will be closed (October 1 – 

December 2) 

 All campus traffic to enter/exit via Gatehouse Dr.  

Please be advised that the walkway on Campus View Dr. from Osler Dr. toward 
University Village will not be accessible during this time.  
 
Digital signage and detour signs will be placed at the Osler Dr. entrance to remind 
visitors of the closure. Please ensure that your campus community is aware of the 
road and sidewalk closures for any potential impact on campus life and operations.  
 
Enclosed are maps that show the road closures and detour to access the campus. If 
you have any questions regarding the road closures or work being conducted on the 
Towson hospital campus, please contact me at spumphrey@sheppardpratt.org.  
 
We will continue to provide updates on the next phases and what road closures are 
expected. We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to make these 
necessary improvements. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Sean Pumphrey 
Senior Director, Sheppard Pratt Facilities and Engineering  
 


